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February 16, 2016

3:00 p.m.

M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Honorable Council Members 

FROM:
Council President Gregory B. Anderson



At-Large Group 4

RE:
02/18/2016 Committee of the Whole dealing with HRO Legislation

Update:
On Saturday, February 13, 2016, Council Member Hazouri requested to have the opportunity to withdraw his bill 2016-2 at the beginning of the Thursday, February 18, 2016, Committee of the Whole meeting. The Committee of the Whole will entertain motions to withdraw. Both sponsors have indicated their desire to withdraw their respective bills.

Agenda-February 18
Introduction

Recognition of Bill Sponsors

Update on Mayor’s HRO Directive

Public Comment

MEMBERS:  CP Anderson– Chair



CVP Boyer- Vice Chair



All CMs

I appreciate the willingness of the members to devote the necessary attention to this important issue.

GA/lk

cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Dana Farris, Chief, legislative Services Division


Rachel Welsh, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor



Administration



General Council
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